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I have known Eleanor Anderson for the past 3 years, being her colleague and charge nurse. I believe Eleanor would be an excellent addition to anesthesia school.

She is very dedicated to her job as a nurse and always open for challenges. She can work under pressure and handle situations well. She has good relationship with her co workers, she is always fun to work with because of her attitude towards work.

She is easygoing type of person and easy to get along with, when she set a goal there’s no doubt that she will achieve that goal.

If you have any question regarding Eleanor’s qualifications, please free to contact me (708) 539-5828 or eva_maligaya@yahoo.com.

Evangeline Maligaya

Registered Nurse

LUMC

